Project Log: _ 678

NOTICE OF INTENT

TO ADOPT A NEGATIVE DECLARATION
PURSUANT TO THE

CALIFORNIA ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY ACT

Project: The proposed project would allow for the removal of vegetation by goats at the former
11.5-acre Gothard Street Landfill.

Project Location: Former Gothard Street Landfill, 18131 Gothard Street, Huntington Beach

PUBLIC REVIEW PERIOD: STARTING ENDING
DATE: 03/26/19 DATE: 04/25/19

PROJECT DECISION
X Administrative (no public meeting/hearing)
Public Meeting or Hearing
Decision-making Body:
I’ Not Currently Scheduled (notification to be provided)
I'  Currently Scheduled
Date: Time:

Location: (Location Map on Reverse)

NOTE: The Mitigated Negative Declaration/Initial Study and supporting appendices are available
for review by the general public at www.oclandfills.com or at the offices of OC Waste & Recycling, 300
N. Flower St., Suite 400, Santa Ana, CA 92703. Requests for copies, and any written comments should
be directed to John Arnau, CEQA Manager, who can be reached at (714) 834-4107 or via email at
john.arnau@ocwr.ocgov.com.

The referenced Mitigated Negative Declaration/Initial Study may become final unless written
comments or an appeal is received by the office listed above by 4:30 p.m. on April 25, 2019. If you
wish to appeal the appropriateness or adequacy of the referenced document, address your written
comments to our finding that the project will not have a significant adverse effect on the environment:
(1) identify the environmental effect(s), why they would occur, and why they would be significant, and
(2) suggest any mitigation measures which you believe would eliminate or reduce the effect to an
acceptable level. Regarding item (1) above, explain the basis for your comments and submit any
supporting data or references.

Dated: March 26, 2019 %;/Q%/V’M




